
Bishop Bell on the radio 

Bishop Bell pupils have been working really hard to put together a fantastic, energy filled radio show 
in preparation for Eastbourne Youth Radio.  Nearly everything you hear between 1.00-2.00pm on 
Friday 14th November (87.7fm), will have been organised, written, recorded, edited and pulled 
together by the Year 10 Media group at Bishop Bell C of E School.   

The opportunity to take part in EYR 2012 has been given to the Year 10 Media group by East Sussex 
Fire and Rescue who are sponsoring them.  One of the students from the group commented; “It’s 
really great that ESFRS are giving us this opportunity by sponsoring us”.  Another added, “It is good 
for us to have the chance to do things outside the school as part of our learning, and it feels nice to 
be part of an activity that just about every school in Eastbourne will be taking part in.” 

Planning for the program has been underway for some time, with interviews and a Teacher Quiz 
with a twist being planned.  One member of the Year 10 group responsible for organising the quiz 
said; “Each teacher will be asked questions on a particular television programme that we are hoping 
they know very little about, we thought the boot should be on the other foot this time.  Basically, 
the teacher that comes last will be responsible for doing a piece of homework for a student from the 
school.  We intend to open this competition to the whole school, anyone can put their name in the 
box in Pupil Reception.  The lucky winner will be drawn live on air.” 

Other features include a discussion with PC Wickens on Cyber-Bullying, we will showcase the school 
choir and band, as well as the usual selection of latest tunes, news and weather.  Pupils are hoping 
that parents, staff and students alike will tune in on Wednesday to hear what promises to be a 
fantastic show.  Headteacher, Mr Jewell, said “I will certainly be listening in.  EYR is a great 
opportunity for the town’s pupils to be involved in, and I and very grateful for the generous 
sponsorship of Eastbourne’s Fire and Rescue Service in making that opportunity available to Bishop 
Bell.”  


